
No.16 (1)/2018 - PD.III
Government of India

Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food & Public Distribution
Department of Food & Public Distribution

*****
Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the l " August, 2018

To,

Secretary/Principal Secretary,
Department of Food & Civil Supplies,
State/UT of Karnataka, Kerala, Lakshadweep and Madhya Pradesh

Sub: Training of District Food Supply Officers- Relieving of Officers for Training to be held on 9th

- 10th August 2018

Sir/Madam,

As you are aware, Department of Food and Public Distribution is conducting a series of
two-day residential training to District Food Supply Officers (DFSOs), aimed to apprise the district
level functionaries about the technological and structural reforms undertaken by several states
for efficient implementation of TPDS operations, so that they can be active and informed
participants in the process of change. A training calendar with regards to the same has already
been shared vide letter dated 20th April 2018 (copy enclosed).

2. The second batch of training for DFSOs of Karnataka, Kerala, Lakshadweep and Madhya
Pradesh will be held on 9th_10th August 2018. The venue for the training is Institute of Food
Security, Gurugram. Nominated officials are required to come prepared with a status update on
the progress made under the End to End Computerisation scheme (including status of FPS
Automation and Aadhaar Seeding) in their respective districts and fill a questionnaire (copy
enclosed) on the same. The questionnaire needs to be submitted to the training team at the
venue.

3. All the States/UT, are requested to initiate the process of sending the DFSOs for the said
training. Boarding and lodging arrangements will be facilitated by the Institute on twin sharing
basis. Expenditure on account of TAiDA would, however, be borne by the respective State/UT.
Nodal officer of States/UT are requested to share the list of participants with the Institute of Food
Security through email (ifs.fci@nic.in, cpmu.fpd@nic.in, uspd1.fpd@nic.in) by 3rd August, 2018 to
make necessary arrangement. For any queries related to accommodation at the Institute of Food
Security, Nodal Officer or DFSOs may contact Sh. Rajbir, Manager Training (+91-8397801769).

Encl: As above

Yours faithfully

Copy to:
Director Institute of food Security, Gurugram, Haryana


